
We need your help!! PVHS is working with “Hugs Across the County” to provide essential items and 

food for St. Johns County School children impacted by Hurricane Matthew.  These needs include 

elementary, middle, and high school aged students. PVHS will be the Northeast “drop off” point. Drop 

off location will be in the front office. We will begin collecting immediately. 

The items needed are as follows: 

1) Regular size Personal Hygiene Items – (shampoo, toothbrushes, tooth paste, feminine hygiene 

products…) No travel sizes please. 

2) Canned Food 

3) Water 

4) Clothing – Shoes, socks, new packages of undergarments 

5) School Supplies 

 


